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Import Freight Payments – Mozambique 
Dear Valued Customer, 

Due to the ongoing foreign exchange challenges in Mozambique, and with no foreseeable 
improvement in the current forex situation, Maersk has no option but to implement further 
measures to mitigate the inflow of funds within the country. 

Effective 20 October 2025, all import-related charges for new bookings—excluding 
destination detention fees—will only be accepted on a prepaid basis at the origin country. 
This change is necessary due to restrictions that are affecting our ability to remit funds to our 
principals outside Mozambique. 

Please note: 

• All charges listed in the table below will be invoiced on a prepaid basis as of 20 October 
2025. 

• Charges already on prepaid terms since 15 July 2025 are highlighted in green for your 
reference. 

 

 

We appreciate your understanding and continued support as we navigate these operational 
constraints together. Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do 
not hesitate to contact your local Maersk representative. 

Thanks and Regards 
Maersk Mozambique, Lda 
Company Reg. No: 400004382 
As agent on behalf of Maersk A/S 
 
 
 


